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Telescope Training 

 
 
 
The Department of Physics and Astronomy operates several astronomical 
telescopes. One of these, on top of the Natural Sciences Building, is available to 
undergraduate Astronomy students to use for personal observing.  
 
To get access to this telescope you must first attend a training session to learn how 
to operate it. Once you have been trained, you will be able to sign out the key 
overnight from Clara in the Physics and Astronomy Office, PAB 125. Untrained 
students will not be permitted to sign out the key. 
 
Training sessions will take place Wednesday September 13, 2006, and Monday, 
September 18, 2006.  Students should meet at 8:00 P.M. inside the main entrance 
of the Physics and Astronomy building. The training will be conducted by 
Professor Jim Moorhead.   


